
 

 
 

Reception Newsletter 
 
 
10th September 2020 
 
 
We hope all of the children have enjoyed their first week at reception as much as we have. 
They have all been amazing at coming into the school with their teachers and are settled in 
their classes. 
Over this week, the children have become familiar with their classroom, routines, teachers 
and friends.  
 
From Monday 14th September we will began our topic “All About Me”. We will be sharing their 
‘All About Me’ boxes with their friends from next week, please make sure your child brings 
their box on Monday. Please find attached next week’s learning overview to support your 
child’s learning. 
 
 
 

 
  
 



 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
NOTICES: 
 
 
All About Me Forms – Please fill in the form and bring it until Friday 18th September 
 
Tapestry – Please fill in the form and give it to your child’s class teacher by Monday 14th 
September 
 
P.E – Reception will start their P.E. lessons after half-term. On their P.E. day children can 
wear their P.E. kit to school.  
 
Waterproofs and wellies – Each child should have their own waterproof overalls (top and 
bottom) and wellies labelled to access play outside in all weather conditions. 
 
Spare clothes – Each child should have their own set of spare clothes (top, bottom, 
underwear and socks) labelled in school. 
 



 

 
 

Drop off and Pick up – From Monday reception children will be dismissed at the car park 
gate. Please come forward to pick up your child. In the mornings we will also encourage 
parents to say goodbye at the car park gate as this facilitates settling in. 
 
Headshot Photos – Please email us a headshot photo of your child in their school uniform, 
if possible against a clear background, these pictures will be used for classroom labels.  
 
Home Learning – Home learning will be set on Fridays and should be uploaded on Tapestry 
by the following Wednesday. 
 
Snack - At the moment children do not need to bring their own snack as the school offers 
free milk and fresh fruit daily.  
 
Holly Class Rep - please contact Miss Spalton-Woods if you are interested in becoming 
Holly Class Rep daisy.spalton@claygate.surrey.sch.uk  
 
 
  

 

 

 

We thank you, as always, for your continuing support. 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any queries. 

 
 

Willow Class – Miss Dias    luisa.martinsdias@claygate.surrey.sch.uk 
Holly Class – Miss Spalton-Woods  daisy.spalton@claygate.surrey.sch.uk 
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